
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  

Hello, I am a proud member of staff at Bishop Alexander. I joined this 

wonderful team in February 2014.  

Whilst working at Bishop, some of my favourite memories have been taking 

part in Forest School and helping to develop fantastic outdoor experiences 

for our children. 

  

Miss 

Richardson 

My hobbies and 

interests: 

 

Gardening 

Crafts 

Cooking  

 

 

 Education Support Assistant  
 

My favourite authors: 

David Walliams 

Enid Blyton 

Julia Donaldson 

 
 I am delighted to 

work at Bishop 

because I love to 

support and inspire 

children and watch 

them grow. 

 

The person I find  

inspirational is Joe 

Wicks because he kept 

children and families 

active during lockdown. 

 

If I wasn’t a 

Education Support 

Assistant, I would 

love to be a Nurse. 

 


